
                                        

 

April, 19, 2021 

Notice of Website Renewal 

Applied Electronics Corporation 

 

 

Thank you always for visiting our corporate website. 

 

We would like to announce our website has been renewed to expand our production information 

and improve convenience for users. With this renewal, we now support smartphones. 

We will continue to make improvements to better provide contents which is easy to use for 

everyone. 

 

Thank you for your continuous support. 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

 

 


